From: michael bolton <deeanddeeltd@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2010 6:51 PM **To:** secretary < secretary @CFTC.gov >

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sirs:

The RIN 3038 -AC61 proposed plan to change the margin limit from I% (at present) to $10\%\,$

(proposed) would certainly hurt the Forex Market because many people could not afford to invest in

the market because of the larger amount of money rrequired to invest. I utterly oppose this \
regulation.

Sincerely,

Michael Bolton

Hotmail: Free, trusted and rich email service. Get it now.